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NEWSLETTER APRIL 2022 
 

MILLENNIUM PIECE 
The survey has now been completed and copies have been delivered to all houses in the parish.  The link 

for completing the survey online is https://forms.gle./eGVK3MHX8EXkJTtDA  If you have not received a 

form or would like another, please contact the Clerk. 

The deadline for this form is 18th May 2022.  Please return copies to a Councillor or to the Clerk.  Details 

at the bottom. 

FLOODING  
The telephone number for flooding is 03448008013 and more information can be found on the Norfolk 

County Council website.   

James Wild MP has explained in his Newsletter that new investment to improve the sewage network in 

the Creakes and £1.5 million to upgrade Burnham Market Water Recycling Centre (WRC) in response to 

the flooding last winter.  Specifically in Burnham Thorpe, Anglian Water conducted CCTV survey work 

on the sewers in Burnham Thorpe between 21st February and 4th March to help detect water 

infiltration into the foul sewer network and impacts on the pumping station. Results from these 

surveys will indicate what subsequent work may be needed on the sewer network . Anglian Water 

expects that the sewers and the WRC will operate as efficiently as possible to help reduce the 

likelihood of flooding events impacting our system and affecting the residents in the Creakes and 

Burnhams 

HIGHWAYS 
Please do contact the Clerk if there are any potholes or other issues within the parish.  These can also be 

reported on the Norfolk County Council website or telephone number: 03448008020.   

PARISH COUNCIL MEETINGS 
Unfortunately, the next meeting date on Monday 28th March 2022 has been cancelled.  A new date will 

be advertised for the middle of April when arranged.  The Annual Parish Meeting will take place on 

Monday 9th May 2022. 

MINUTES 
The minutes to all parish meetings are on the website and the Noticeboard near the bus shelter.  If 

parishioners with no internet access would like copies of the minutes or other documents, then please 

contact the Clerk.   

CONTACT  
Any issues please contact the Clerk – Sarah Raven on email: clerkburnhamthorpe@gmail.com or 

telephone 01328 738512 / 07788516733.  To return forms please send to 5 Wells Road, Burnham 

Overy Town, Norfolk, PE31 8HU 

 

Further information, including all previous Newsletters, are on the website for Burnham Thorpe 

Parish Council:  https://clerkburnhamthorpe.wixsite.com/btpc 
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